
PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

 

29th November 2019  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 1 Nativity 
This year our Year 1 Nativity will be on Monday, 9th December at 2.15pm.There will be up to 4 tickets 

available to pre order per child, upon completing the slip below. This is to allow every child the opportunity 

to have a family member present and also comply with our fire safety regulations.  

 

Tickets are priced at £1 each, please complete the slip below and return to your class teacher by 

Wednesday, 4th December, indicating the number of tickets you require. The tickets will be sent home with 

your child prior to the concert.  

 

Could I also remind you that in line with our Safeguarding policy and E Safety requirements, any 

photographs or videos taken at the performance must not be published over the internet or social networking 

sites, if they include any other children or people other than your own child. As usual we will pass around a 

declaration form for you to complete on the day. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

P Barnett (Mr) 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Childs Name ………………………………………….                         Class ……………………. 

 

I would like ………. tickets for the Year 1 Nativity. Maximum of 4 tickets per child. I include £…………..Tickets 

are priced at £1 each. 

 

Parents name …………………………………………..     Signed ……………………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 


